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Rapport fra FORF-seminar, Gardermoen 14.-15.11.2015

Report from FORF seminar, Gardermoen 14.-15.11.2015

Svein Grundstrgm participated on a seminar arranged by FORF (a forum for all volunteer rescuers in Norway) at
Gardermoen in November 2015. The seminar lasted two days with many interesting talks. There was a lot of focus on
the new police reform. What used to be 27 police districts are now to be reduced to 12.

Svein, with the aid of Torstein as projectionist, talked about the rescue operation in Plura 2014.



